
NH Young Farmers 
MEETING MINUTES – SEPTEMBER 6, 2018 

Location: Conference Call 
 

 

On Thursday, September 6, 2018, a conference call was held to discuss Thanksgiving baskets. Nicole 
Glines, Ammy Rice, Ben Davis, Amelia Aznive, and Alicia Pedemonti were all in attendance.  
 
CJEJ Farm (Brady) can provide us with 10 turkeys ranging from about 12-14 lbs for about $400.  
Huntoon Farm only has a few birds available in the 15-25 lbs range that would cost $4.25/lb for fresh 
and $3.75/lb for frozen.  
We are awaiting responses from Drown, Strauch, and Kellie Brook Farm. 
Matt Scruton only has frozen birds from last year that will run about $60 each. 
 
We decided to confirm the 10 birds with Joyce Brady and will continue to look for others.  
 
Northeast Pork Association will donate 40 insulated grocery bags to use as “baskets”.  
 
Ammy will start contacting fall produce folks for donations. 
 
We would like to donate baskets in two locations. 
 
Out next meeting will be held Friday, September 21, 2018 at 7pm. 
 
 
Submitted, 
 
Alicia Pedemonti, Chair 


